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Students will learn to use the elements and principles to create original 

forms of work 

Students will develop the ability to communicate ideas, points of view, 

emotions, or actions through visual arts. 

The Art Curriculum Guidelines are found at   

https://www.hbgdiocese.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/04/ART CURRICULUM1.pdf 

If you need to contact me, my email is mrs.hillman@stmmparish.org 

          February News: 

My art room is filled with talented young artists who never cease to surprise me! 

        They have made some lovely snowflakes as well as other  

Very cool projects.  Some of these will be saved for the art show  

  In May.  The classes are working with watercolor and tempera paints. 

They are beginning to get the feel of how much paint to use and the proper amount of 

water.      I hope to use clay for some of the classes as well as  

Different techniques in painting .   

Having fun in art class, 

Mrs. Hillman  Art Teacher 

https://www.hbgdiocese.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/04/ART%20CURRICULUM1.pdf
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Students will meet for library class once a week to choose a book. 

Following the Diocesan Curriculum, students are taught key 

information for research and reading.  

Parents may access the curriculum here: 

https://www.hbgdiocese.org/catholic-schools/diocesan-elementary-

curriculum/#library-curriculum 

If you need to contact me, my email is mrs.hillman@stmmparish 

Library classes are moving along smoothly.  I usually have the classes 

working on different projects.  Grades 2-6 are completing comprehension reading 

https://www.hbgdiocese.org/catholic-schools/diocesan-elementary-curriculum/#library-curriculum
https://www.hbgdiocese.org/catholic-schools/diocesan-elementary-curriculum/#library-curriculum
mailto:mrs.hillman@stmmparish


papers and diligently learning about dictionaries and reference books.  We will 

work more on Dewey Decimal System this month. 

Pre-K through 1 are participating in read aloud stories and choose their 

book for the week. 

Book Fair is almost finished.  The kids love to pick books! 

Have a wonderful Month! 

Mrs. Hillman 

Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


